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OVERVIEW FOR SEMESTER 2
Happy New Year from all of us in the eLearning team.

Work this semester  will focus on our 2 major projects "Supporting

International Students" and "Sharing Practice". Find out more about

these below. 

As ever you are welcome to contact Helen Perkins for 1-1 support

and our scheduled drop-in sessions will run over the start of

semester period.

PROJECTS
Our 2 major projects this year aim to help all staff in SEED in your use of technology to

enhance learning. We are working with a number of you already but please do get in

touch if you would like more information.

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

Working with staff in SEED to identify areas where technology can

support international students in their studies.

Online resource in development which aims provide statistical

information in an accessible and useful manner and give guidance

on how technology can be utilised to support staff teaching and

learning.

Downloadable guides on supporting students with technology and

international students use of social media

SHARING PRACTICE

ONGOING SUPPORT
Semester 2 drop-ins running 23/01 - 08/02. Dates and times available on

our calendar http://man.ac.uk/B4d7nH and our SEED eLearning

pages http://man.ac.uk/sTZcn6 

1-1's available, just email or call

New programme support in MIE & Planning

Support available for new Feedback studio

Subscribe to our Twitter feed for latest news including planned downtime for

Tii & BB

Piloting guest access on small number of units

Providing online access to these units

Identifying good practice across SEED and sharing key elements

online

Downloadable guides on guest access and key themes for

success

Email:  seed-elearning@manchester.ac.uk       Tel:      61955

http://man.ac.uk/sTZcn6

